
 
 
 
March  5, 2025 
20 members present 
 
President Young called the meeting to order and led us in the Pledge of Allegiance.  
 
Minutes of the previous meeting were read and a motion was made by Don Hart  and seconded by Alex 
Larson  to approve the minutes as read.  Motion carried 
 
No treasurer’s report as Ed was absent 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
 
Fishing Contest – A new battery operated ice auger has been donated by Art Walker and we will raffle 
this off separately.   Thank you, Art!    Raffles were discussed and job assignments were made.    
Speaker System will be picked up on Friday so we will have a chance to test it prior to our event.   
FCCLA students will be present to help us out and the Aux will be managing the kitchen.  Dennis and 
Harold are going to Whitehall tomorrow morning to do a promotional spot on the WHTL radio.  Meet 
on Friday at noon for set up and be here by 10 am on Saturday.   
 
BIG BANG BAND – A motion was made by Alex Larson and seconded by Tim Gile to hire the Good 
Old Boys band to play at the Big Bang event in July at a cost of $550.   Motion carried 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
 
Wood Duck Houses – Max Young reported that the high school woods class can make us some Wood 
Duck Houses if we are interested.  Max will look into the cost and report back at the next meeting. 
 
Easter Event – Last year the club donated the use of the clubhouse and provided the breakfast for the 
community Easter Event.  This year the clubhouse is already rented out, so the event will be held at the 
Town Hall.   The American Legion Aux will provide the lunch.  A motion was made by Tim Gile and 
seconded by Dan Theiler to donate $400 to the Humbird Community Easter Celebration to be used to 
purchase the Easter Eggs, baskets and other supplies for this event.  Motion carried 
 
First Responders Fund Raiser – This event is coming up soon and last year we donated 6 - $25.00 gift 
certificates that we had purchased from area businesses.  A motion was made by Dennis Ellfering and 
seconded by Dennis Hardwick to donate the same thing this year.   Motion carried. 
 



Donation Receipts – the members that went around collecting prizes for the fishing contest indicated 
that they had some businesses asking for receipts for the prizes donated.  We can have Ed provide a 
receipt for those that asked and it was further suggested that we have some kind of “Thank You” card 
printed up that we could hand out to those donating that could also be used as a receipt. 
 
 
 
Motion to adjourn by Carol and seconded by Tim.   
Meeting adjourned at 7:32 
 


